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May 26, 2021

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission _ (
888 First Street N. E. Room 1A 2/]0
Washington D.C. 120428

Re: FERC Project 2105 Settlement Agreement

Dear FERC Commissioners:

I am writing this letter to you not only as a resident of Lake Almanor but also in my
official capacity as Vice President of the Lake Almanor Country Club Homeowner’s
Association.

I have been closely following this issue since the inception of this Project almost 20 years
ago. The basic premise for this project was to protect the fish approximately 9 miles
downstream. If the Project was not done, the fishery would be lost. Not once during this
20 year period have I heard or read about fish dying or being depleted on this river. The
historical evidence clearly shows that the premise for this Project is flawed.

There was a Settlement Agreement reached in 2004 which specified the number of CFM
which could be released from the Canyon Dam and Belden Dam during the summer
months. | believe that this Agreement for water release should be implemented and not

changed. Remember, PG&E has agreed to fund $5,000,000 to improve fish habitat
downstream.

Based upon today’s information, I am urging you to officially approve the 2004
Settlement Agreement as agreed upon.

Thank your for your time and consideration in this matter.

Regards,

L & e

Douglas C. Bui

Phone: (650) 387-6395 Email: dougbui@pabell.net
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